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Pae White Studio <paewhitestudio@gmail.com> Tue, Jun 2, 2015 at 7:34 PM

To: councilmember.cedillo@lacity.org, mike.feuer@lacity.org, martin.baeza@lapd.lacity.org, cynthia
Gonzalez <cynthia.gonzalez@lacity.org>, Sylvia Robledo <sylvia.robledo@lacity.org>,
mayor.garcetti@lacity.org, Michael.Espinosa@I|acity.org, councilmember.huizar@lacity.org,
Patrice.Lattimore@|acity.org

To whom it may concern:

With the assurances from Edward Jordan (Mike Feuer’s Office) that Parks will have a separate and
forthcoming ordinance that addresses the enforcement of illegal activity, | am 1000% in favor of
amending Council File 14-1656.

Since February of 2013 members of our community have expressed increasing concern about the large
number of homeless encampments that have been established in Ernest Debs Park and as well as the
Historic Arroyo Seco. These homeless camps and the activity associated with them negatively impact our
community’s appearance, quality of life and the safe enjoyment of shared public resources. The camps
are dangerous for their inhabitants and for our residents. They continue to be an unchecked source of
property crime, drug activity, prostitution, animal cruelty, illegal dumping, profoundly unsanitary
conditions and devastating wildfires that threaten the park and our homes.

Sincerely

Pae White
4027 Paige Street
Los Angeles

90031



